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Latest News: 20th July 2012 

 

Leavers’ assembly 

Year 6 performed their final assembly to 

the school and parents.  They danced, 

sang and acted a modern day version of 

West Side story.  Later in the week, they 

all enjoyed the Year 6 Disco.  We wish 

them luck in their new schools in 

September. 

 

 

 

Charlotte Dance  

Year 1 have been learning to dance with 

Charlotte every week this term, and 

Class 1C performed their dance in front 

of parents and two other classes.  The 

parents were so thrilled with their dance 

they performed it again, together with 

Class 1N.  This was the first time the two 

classes had performed the dance as one 

group, but they all performed superbly.   

 

 

Certificate assembly 

At the end of each term, we say well done to everyone who has achieved well.  

Certificates were awarded to those children who had impressed their teachers in 

reading, writing, maths, creativity and courtesy and kindness.  Awards were also 

given for 100% attendance.   
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Mrs Moore’s retirement 

After 25 years, our head teacher, Mrs Moore, is retiring.  Each year group 

performed a goodbye song or poem during a whole school assembly and Mrs Moore 

was presented with a camera bought with contributions from parents and children.  

We wish her a long and very happy retirement. 

 

 

 

 

Other Staff leaving 

Several other staff are leaving this term.  They are: 

Mrs Gotting, Miss Kapadia, Miss Beyzade, Mrs Gage, Mrs Billings, Mrs Samuels,  

Mr Bowers, Miss Clark and Miss Balmforth. 

We wish them all well in their new ventures.  

 

We wish you all a happy Summer holiday.   

We return to school on Wednesday 5th September. 


